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I want to encourage an overlap of compliance from the North Coast Water Boards division of
cannabis to the State Waterboard in Sacramento. We up North have all worked hard through
fees and efforts to comply and it seems unneccessary and irrational to give us a whole new set

of rules to comply with. I hope you will consider this as an option. Thank you.

Francesco Lanzisera
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